To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Planning Application WSCC/028/21
Date: 15 December 2022 13:21:42

**EXTERNAL**

Dear Chris Bartlett, Further to your letter dated 5th December 2022 re the above Planning
Application. I am dismayed to read that I am expected to send my comments on the further
information from the Applicants by 1st January 2023. Considering the lengthy response
from the Applicants and the fact we are in the run up to Christmas,New Year and the
school holidays so a very busy period,I feel it is really not acceptable to expect anyone to
digest this amount of new information during this period of time.

Consequently I am writing to request an extension of time to consider this matter and
suggest mid to late February would be more acceptable.
Yours sincerely

Carol A Cummings

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.






